
   

 

 

WANTED FOR  FORGERY 
UP TO $5,000 REWARD 

FOR INFORMATION LEADING TO THE CHARGING AND/OR ARREST OF THE SUSPECT IN THIS CASE 
Crime Stoppers and the Harris County Sheriff’s Office need the public's assistance identifying the suspect responsible 
for Forgery. 
 
On Saturday, June 19, 2021, the victim’s credit/debit cards and personal identification were stolen in the 7500 Block of 
Bay Area Blvd in Harris County, Texas. On June 29, 2021, at approximately 5:39 p.m., an unknown female suspect 
presented the victim’s identification to fraudulently cash a check at a bank in the 11300 block of Monroe Blvd in 
Houston, Texas. On June 30, 2021, at approximately 3:36 p.m., the unknown suspect again presented the victim’s 
identification to fraudulently cash a check at a bank in 7200 block of John Martin Rd in Houston, Texas and again at the 
bank on Monroe Blvd. During all of the incidents, the suspect was captured on video surveillance conducting the 
transactions at a drive through teller lane.  
 
Crime Stoppers may pay up to $5,000 for information leading to the charging and/or arrest of the suspect in this case. 
Information may be reported by calling 713-222-TIPS (8477), submitted online at www.crime-stoppers.org or through 
the Crime Stoppers mobile app. Only tips and calls DIRECTLY TO Crime Stoppers are anonymous and eligible for a cash 
reward.  
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